
UPDATED EXHIBIT SUPPORTING EXTENSION OF ENGINEERING STA 

 LR Telecasting LLC (“LRT”) is the licensee of repack station KMYA-DT, Camden, Arkansas.  Pursuant to Special 

Temporary Authority, the Station has been operating at reduced power since it vacated its pre-auction channel.  We explain 

below the reasons that a further brief extension of the STA is necessary.    

 In Section I we reproduce email correspondence between LRT’s counsel and Kerry Cozad, the Director of Engineering 

for Continental Electronics Corporation, which reflects the recent chronology of LRT’s efforts to complete the KMYA 

project.  We use this format on the theory that it might help the Bureau gain a more accurate sense of the dynamics of the 

delays LRT has confronted, than would a mere narrative alone.  In Section II we briefly summarize the most recent of these 

delays in a standard bullet-point format that is less information-rich than the email correspondence, but which is easier to 

read.    

I 

 The Bureau’s grant of our prior STA was predicated on delays in the delivery of the heat exchanger needed to complete 

the installation of KMYA’s main transmitter.  Our expectation had been that it would arrive early enough in November (by 

November 5) to complete the project before Thanksgiving, thus avoiding the scheduling difficulties attendant to that holiday.  

This schedule was reflected in the following email correspondence from Kerry Cozad.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 However, the heat exchanger did not arrive until November 11.  At that point the logistical challenges presented by the 

Thanksgiving holiday came into play.  This dynamic, along with the plan and schedule for installation are reflected in the email 

correspondence below:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On November 28, Harold Stanton, LRT’s field engineer, texted LRT’s counsel this message:  

The team will be there tomorrow [Monday, November 29] to begin installation of the 

heat exchanger.  They will stay to complete the initial tests, then proof and finish.  



 The project’s being completed during the week of November 29 (ie, by December 5) would mean that the November 30 

deadline would not be met.  Accordingly, LRT submitted (on November 29) a request for further extension of the STA terminal 

date to December 17.   

 The following Monday, December 6, CEC advised LRT’s counsel as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, December 13, CEC provided this update:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Further updates came on December 15 and 16. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

II 

Summary of recent developments and projected completion date. 
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In light of the foregoing, LRT respectfully requests a brief further extension of its STA.  In an abundance of caution we 

ask that the Bureau please approve Monday January 17, 2021 as the new terminal date.         

 

 


